Mike, this looks fine to me, and really quite interesting.  I don’t see a conflict or overlap with any history course.  Regards, Ben.


Ben Lowe
Professor and Chair
Department of History
Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road
Boca Raton, Florida  33431
(561) 297-3841 (office)
(561) 297-2704 (fax)

From: Michael Harris 
Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2014 9:12 AM
To: Ben Lowe
Subject: FW: new course app

Hello Ben,
  Attached is a syllabus and new course form for a new anthro course, Asian Medical Systems.  Can you let me know if the Department of History has any objections to this course?

Thanks. Mike

Michael S. Harris
Chair, Department of Anthropology
mharris@fau.edu
561-297-3230
Interim Chair, Department of Philosophy
561-297-3868

From: Mary Cameron 
Sent: Tuesday, October 07, 2014 8:24 AM
To: Michael Harris
Cc: Clifford Brown
Subject: new course app

Hi Mike, 

Attached please find a UPC application for a new course number to be assigned to Asian Medical Systems. Can you suggest departments / programs that should be notified?

Thanks,
Mary



Mary Cameron, PhD
Professor of Anthropology
Lifelong Learning Society Distinguished Professor of Current Affairs
President, Association for Nepal and Himalayan Studies (ANHS)

SO 176
Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road
Boca Raton, FL 33431
561.297.1207



Be well and happy.

